
  09 June 2021 
 
 

HESLINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 

PARISH COUNCIL 
MEETING  

 

TUE 15 JUNE 2021 

CANCELLED 
 

LEGISLATION ALLOWING PARISH COUNCILS TO MEET 

REMOTELY ENDED ON 07 MAY 2021.  THERFORE ANY 

FUTURE MEETINGS WILL BE FACE-TO-FACE. 
AFTER CAREFULLY REVIEWING RELEVANT COVID-19 

REGULATIONS AND NECESSARY RISK ASSESSMENTS, IT 

WAS CONCLUDED THAT THE JUNE 2021 PARISH COUNCIL 

MEETING WOULD BE CANCELLED. 
 
THE NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING IS SCHEDULED TO BE 

HELD ON TUESDAY 20 JULY 2021.  
THIS DATE IS SUBJECT TO CONFIRMATION IN DUE COURSE. 
 
IN THE INTERIM, COUNCIL WILL CONTINUE WORKING, 
WITH ANY URGENT MATTERS BEING DEALT WITH USING 

DELEGATED POWERS.  
 
F.A. HILL  CLERK TO THE COUNCIL  


